
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mitchell Freeway Extension: Burns Beach Road to Hester Avenue 

 

NIGHT & SUNDAY WORKS 
Burns Beach Road & Mitchell Freeway on/off-ramps 
1 to 31 May 2017 
 

To facilitate finishing works on the Mitchell Freeway 

extension project, works will be undertaken between 

7pm and 5am on intermittent nights and between 

7am and 7pm on intermittent Sundays in May at: 

 Burns Beach Road between the Mitchell 

Freeway on/off-ramps 

 Mitchell Freeway northbound off-ramp to 

Burns Beach Road 

 Burns Beach Road southbound on-ramp to 

Mitchell Freeway.  

TRAFFIC IMPACTS  
 

Lane closures and a reduced speed limit of 40km/h 
will be in place on Burns Beach Road and the Mitchell 
Freeway on/off-ramps during night works.   
 
Some road closures will also be required. Visit 

www.mainroads.wa.gov.au to keep up to date with 

closure information. 

Traffic management and signage will be in place to 

guide road users through the work areas.  

WORK ACTIVITIES 
 
Works will include: 

 Asphalting 

 Various finishing works such as signage and 

barrier installation. 

 

We will miminise impacts on the local community as 

much as possible however, some noise and vibration 

may be experienced, including safety ‘squawkers’ 

(which are quieter than normal beepers) on reversing 

machinery. 

CONTACT US 

 
For all enquiries please call 1800 883 402 or email 

MFEenquiries@cpbcon.com.au. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Above: Work location shown in red 
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